
Dear Parents and Students,

  

Please read through this booklet together. When you have finished, please sign the bottom of this page and return it to the 
Band Directors. If you ever have a question about the band, please refer to the Handbook first, then contact the Directors. 
Also, please understand that it is impossible to include everything about our Band in this handbook, but we feel that this 
booklet will certainly answer most questions.

  

Please return this signature letter and all other documents to Mr. Smith by Thursday, August 28th.

  

Sincerely,

Vincent Smith, Director

Odem High School Band

368-3401  ext.257

_______________________________                      ______________________________

Parent Signature                                          "" Student Signature

  

_______________________________                      ______________________________

Parent Name (printed)                               "" Date

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


